
WAARC MINUTES 12/19/2024
Members present:  Mark AB0DX, John N0JDB, Wayne KE0JVU, Michael W0HAF, Craig 
KC0YHU, Barb KD0NEZ, Lloyd KB0CFD, Jeanine N0NBR, Daniel KF0BVH, John W. 
KG5EUN, Rick KE0YYI, Chris KF0LLX, Steve KR0TZ

Minutes were accepted with a correction to the name of our guest and presented by email.

Treasurer’s report was presented, discussed and accepted.

We assisted Washington with lighting of the square and the lighted parade.  Our performance was 
discussed and ideas were brought forth to make it better for next year.

January 4 at 5:30 pm is our Christmas Party at Miller Homestead.  Mark will send email to 
everyone with time, directions, and food choices.  Served family style and is $22 per person. 

Winter Field Day is last weekend in January 25 and 26, at the Fairgrounds. 

Next meeting is January 16 in the Library.

We held an election of officers and there was no change in officers for 2025.

Steve K moved to adjourn, second by Rick.  Carried.
________________________________________________________________
Annual General Business Meeting for December 19, 2024.
No change in attendance.

The officers met and discussed the budget.  The new budget was presented to the members.

Steve moved to accept the budget and Craig seconded the motion.  Carried.

Steve K moved to adjourn; Rick seconded the motion.  Carried.


